
2009 Multi Wing Fly In 
 
Our first major event of the 2009 season was the Inaugural Multi Wing Fly In held on 
Saturday the 16th of May. Last year we had sixteen entries from just our club. We are 
hoping to develop this into a major regional event. This year we had fourteen entries, but 
more planes.  
 
  

 
We managed to get most of the pilots in the same place---once! 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

If you have other pictures of this event please 
send them to the webmaster. 

 



 
 


